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IN a little
thatched cottage near the forest in Hampshire
...


IN a little thatched cottage near the forest in Hampshire, which is
called the " New Forest, " there lived a hard working, industrious
couple. The husband was a faggot maker, and the wife used to spend
all her spare time from her household duties in spinning thread,
for these good people lived a great many years ago when there were
no large towns in which thread was made by steam engines. The
cottager and his wife had only one child, a little daughter, who at
the time of this story, was about eight years old.



She was a handy little maid, and it was her wish to do every thing
she could to assist her mother. She was an early riser, getting up
as soon as the sun began to shine, in order to make use of the
whole daylight for her work, as the family were obliged to put out
their lights when they heard the curfew bell toll. She helped her
mother in getting ready her father's breakfast before he went to
his work. After breakfast she was busy in putting every thing tidy
and orderly in the house. She would then go on short errands for
her mother; sometimes to take her father his meals to him in the
forest, when he was too busy to come home; sometimes to inquire
after the health of a sick neighbor : sometimes to see her good old
grandmother, who lived three miles off near another part of the
forest.
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